Mercier, Betty

From:

Sent:

Sunday, April 22, 2012 6:27 PM

To:

Mercier, Betty

Cc:

Usher, Harold; Fontana, Joe; Baechler, Joni; Orser, Stephen; Van Meerbergen, Paul; White,

Sandy; Simon, John; Braam, John; Hubert, Paul

Subject:

Civic Works Committee Meeting - Fluoride in London's water

Dear Ms. Mercier,

Please attach this note to the agenda for the Civic Works Committee meeting on Monday, April 23rd, item #3 for the public record.

Thank you, Evelyn Kooistra

Dear "Civic Works Committee" members:

Please vote to stop adding fluoride to London's drinking water. Fluoridating public water is medicating without individual consent and without medical oversight to monitor fluoride dosage and health effects. Hydrofluorosilicic acid has been proven to be harmful to the environment, yet there have been no toxicology studies done for the long term use of this substance in humans. It is unthinkable that it is put into our drinking water.

Evelyn Kooistra 1185 Guildwood Blvd. London, ON N6H 4G8